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To: Faculty at Civil Aviation Flight University of China

November 27, 2008

Subject: 2009 Welliver Faculty Fellowship at Boeing 
Dear Professors:
The Boeing Company is pleased to present an exciting opportunity for teaching-focused faculty at your school to apply for an eight-week, U.S.-based 2009 fellowship program sponsored by The Boeing Company.

The Boeing Welliver Faculty Fellowship Program is to select a small number of competitively chosen professors from U.S. and international universities to spend eight weeks at Boeing premises in U.S. (week 1 and week 8 at Boeing Leadership Center at St. Louis, and week 2 through week 7 will at a pre-assigned Boeing premise in U.S.) and work with Boeing’s “mentor” to observe, learn and engage in key elements and the business realities of industry with the objectives to:

Provide faculty with a better understanding of the practical industry application of engineering, manufacturing, information technology and business skills 

Help faculty enhance the content of undergraduate education in ways that will better prepare tomorrow's graduates for careers in a global environment

Have faculty observe the Boeing environments, processes, and procedures with "fresh perspectives." Faculty will use their expertise to help identify areas for possible improvements and document their observations at Boeing 
Faculty will leave the program with an understanding of Boeing's business and improved understanding of the practical application of technical and business skills and with a network of contacts within Boeing and among their faculty peers. 

Faculty at the Associate Professor level or above in engineering, manufacturing, information technology and business (i.e. Global Management, Finance, Supply Chain Management, Organization Development/Effectiveness, Leadership; Information Systems Management) disciplines are encouraged to apply. This program is for teaching-focused faculty instead of for faculty focusing on research.
A stipend of US$ 16,500 will be provided by Boeing to participants who enter into a service agreement based on full participation for the eight-week program.
Faculty interested in this program can log onto the following website to find out more details of the program including eligibility, selection criteria and application procedures and forms:

http://www.boeing.com/educationrelations/facultyfellowship
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The deadline for application of 2009 Welliver Faculty Fellowship Program is December 31, 2008.

Interested faculty may also contact Mr. Fan Wei at Boeing China for further information:

Fan Wei,

Boeing (China) Co., Ltd

Tel: 010 59255596.

Email: wei.fan@boeing.com

This is an exciting opportunity for faculty to strengthen their understanding of the industry and will greatly benefit their teaching expertise. We strongly encourage faculty at CAFUC to apply for this program.

Yours sincerely,

John Bruns

Vice President, China Operations, Boeing Commercial Airplanes

Boeing Executive Focal to CAFUC

